
   

 
 

 
August September 1, 2023 
 
All participating Vendors 
 
        Publicly Posted 
 
RE: F23-07-062 CIS & Implementation Services 
 
The City of Greeley would like to thank all of you for participating in our RFP process to 
provide CIS & Implementation Services. The Initial evaluation of the submitted proposals has 
been completed.  This initial evaluation included a full review of proposals to ensure that 
vendors met the minimum requirements as set forth in the RFP.  Of eleven proposals received, 
only one failed to meet the City’s minimum needs.  The following vendors have been chosen 
to move on to the next round of evaluations: 
 
Advanced Utility 
Cayenta 
ESC Partners 
North Star 
Origin Smart City 
Origin Utility 
S & S 
SpryPoint  
TMG Consulting 
Vertex One 
 
The following vendor did not meet minimum requirements: 
 
Cogsdale   
  
The City recognizes and appreciates the time and effort all firms put into preparing and 
submitting their proposals to us.  Please be assured your response was carefully reviewed and 
evaluated in accordance with the RFP requirements.  The City will be reaching out to the 
chosen vendors with the next step in the process. 
 
 
In closing, I encourage all vendors to participate in future solicitations with the City of Greeley.   
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Levi DyerPurchasing Manager 


